CORRIGENDUM NOTICE OF
BILLBOARDS/HOARDINGS/GANTRY

PANELS AT I.I.CHUNDRIGAR ROAD, KARACHI

Reference advertisement“Prequalification Notice” published
in Daily Dawn on August 06, 2011, all the interested
firms/contractors are hereby informed that the pre-
qualification process is being cancelled and instead a
Request For Proposal (RFP) is being issued against the
Payment Order/CDR worth Rs.5,000/- in favor of National
Bank of Pakistan. The RFP will only be issued after signing
of a non-disclosure agreement.

The new date of submitting the applications, along with
the required documents/details as per RFP and Payment
Order/CDR must reach Divisional Head, Corporate
Communication Division, NBP, 6th Floor, NJI Building,
l.I.Chundrigar Road, Karachi by not later than 11:00 am,
September 22,2011. The documents as per RFP submitted
by interested firms/contractors will be opened at 11:30
am on the same day at above mentioned address.
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